[bookmark: _GoBack]The Smithville DeKalb County Chamber of Commerce recently presented a Community Improvement Award to the DeKalb County Fair Board for all the recent improvements including two new air-conditioned bathroom facilities. Thank you to everyone that contributes time, energy, and money to make sure we have a wonderful county fair. Picture, front row from left, are Tracy Fowler, Pat Parkerson, Faye Underhill and Christie Malone-Smith. Back row, from left are, Jack Underhill, Angie Meadows, Judy Sandlin, Mike Williams, Chamber Director Suzanne Williams, and Jeff McMillen.

